
            
                                                                                                                                          

                                                                    
 
 
 
 
 

                                   01/12/2024 
 
Dear Member 
 
After a reasonably poor turnout for the AGM, my thanks go out to those of you who attended 
and contributed to the continuation of the society into its 30th year (I think). The membership 
continues to flourish again with new members added each year. All the committee positions 
have been filled with Neil Love moving onto President, Steve Robertson to take on Captaincy 
for the season and Ciaran Stokes as Vice-Captain. The Handicap Secretary / Comedic 
Compare will still be with Steve Hazlehurst with the introduction of a swear jar. I will still be 
herding cats and acting as Secretary / Treasurer / Carer for another season unpaid and unloved 
as usual. I love it really.  
 
I have attached a copy of the Calendar for those of you who could not attend the AGM for one 
reason or another.  
 
So onwards to the 2025 season, lets make it a good one.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Regards 

 
Chris Barber (Secretary / Treasurer) 
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